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29 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
  
The national strike action planned for Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July due to the 
ongoing dispute between the National Education Union (NEU) and the Government, will 
not result in any closures at Ash Croft. 
  
Some of our teaching staff will be striking, however, cover for these classes has been 
arranged and all children should attend school at Ash Croft as normal on Wednesday 5th 
July and Friday 7th July.  
  
At this point, no further strike action is scheduled by the NEU.    
   
Yours sincerely,   

   
Miss E Luff 
Executive Principal 
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